
I received complaints about this catering van at Seaton Park so I would not be supportive of seeing it 
back in the park. I have no comments to make regarding the other locations.  
 

The complaints were about pricing and not displaying the full costs of their goods (I had to ask 

Trading Standards to get involved). Their parking, blocking access etc. No effort to help with the 
litter that their business generates i.e., litter picks or bins on display.  

 
Regards 
Steven 
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